
Dear [Manager's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to formally follow up on my recent resignation 

withdrawal submitted on [Date of Withdrawal]. 

As I expressed in my previous communication, after careful consideration, I have decided to stay 

with [Company Name]. I truly appreciate the support and understanding from both you and the 

team during this time. 

If possible, I would love to discuss any next steps and how I can continue contributing positively 

to our team's goals. Thank you for your understanding and I look forward to your response. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Job Title] 

[Your Contact Information] 


